
Design for the Reconstruction of the 700-800 Blocks of State Street and Library Mall 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

Tuesday, August 13, 2013 
7:00 p.m. 

 
 

UW Memorial Union – Tripp Commons (2nd Floor) 
800 Langdon Street 

 
 
 
 
The City of Madison, in partnership with the University of Wisconsin-Madison, is developing design plans for the 
reconstruction of the 700 & 800 Blocks of State Street and Library Mall.  The focus of the design is to create a special 
place at the intersection of two recently constructed iconic Madison corridors, State Street and East Campus Mall.   
 
The meeting will begin promptly at 7 pm with a short presentation on the preliminary design concepts and the steps 
that lead to their creation, followed by an opportunity for attendees to provide input on these concepts. 
 
Persons who would like more information, are unable to attend the meeting, or have written comments regarding the 
project can contact Jason DiPiazza at MSA Professional Services: 
2901 International Lane, Suite 300 
Madison, WI 53704 
(608) 242-7779, jdipiazza@msa-ps.com 
 

 
 
 
 
Note:  A quorum of the State Street Design Project Oversight Committee and/or the Joint Southeast Campus 
Planning Committee may be present. 
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